
 
 
 
Under signed James Duglas who works as Professional Language Editor for several Journals 

and Institutions states that he performed english language editing on the manuscript entitled 

“Systemic Venous Atrium Stimulation in Transvenous Pacing after Mustard Procedure”. 

 

 

 

Florence 28.03.2014 
 
 
 
 

James Douglas 
 


